Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Tucson Pima
County Bicycle Advisory Committee (TPCBAC) and to the general public, that the TPCBAC
will hold the following meeting, which is open to the public:

Wednesday, September 18th, 2024 at 6 pm

NOTICE

Due to an anticipated lack of quorum, the Regular
meeting of SEPTEMBER 18, 2024 is CANCELLED.

TPCBAC Wednesday, September 18, 2024



